Good afternoon!

On behalf of National Western leadership and the newly created National Western Center Advisory Committee, thank you for taking part in this process. I am pleased to welcome you to this exciting endeavor to build & create the region's premier event, education and entertainment complex – with your guidance and input.

This redevelopment project will include perspectives from many neighborhood residents, public officials, and other regional organizations, and it is vital that we include your voice in this planning process. As such, this Advisory Committee is both diverse and incredibly knowledgeable about making this project a true success for each and every stakeholder.

So please join us as we begin this process! Our first-ever Advisory Committee meeting will take place on Tuesday, October 1st from 5 – 7 PM at the National Western Complex Club, located in the Expo Hall (on the Street Level's West side) at 4655 Humboldt Street in Denver. Next Tuesday's meeting will be our first chance to get acquainted with one another, to examine the purpose and intent of this Advisory Committee, and to tour the entire National Western Complex. Light refreshments will also be served.

Please RSVP to me by Friday, September 27th, if you plan to be there. Do not hesitate to get in touch with me regarding any questions or comments you have.

Once again, welcome to the National Western Center Advisory Committee, and I look forward to working with you all.

Best, Jin A Tsuchiya